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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 11:29 AM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Liner Inspection C 17 State #001H

WPX will be conducting a liner inspection for the [30-015-44534] C 17 STATE #001H, on Sept. 8th 2020. Incident  # 
nRM2017052769 
 
This email serves as notice required under 19.15.29.11. Please let me know if you would like to attend the inspection.  
 
Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin 
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220 
C: (575)689-7597 | james.raley@wpxenergy.com 

 
 


